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Kate Settle

From: Matthew Doughney <MDoughney@fbpd.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 1:24 PM
To: Kate Settle
Cc: Lance Blanchette
Subject: External - RE: Hang 8

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Kate, 

I respecƞully recommend two (2) Police Officers, as recommended last year; the crow was HUGE for 
this event. I worked the event last year, as we were short-staffed.   

I’m unsure if the bathrooms to the Pier will be open or closed for this event, so I respecƞully provide 
the following recommendaƟon. Should the Pier bathrooms be closed for any major events (Hang 8, 
May Day, Tommy Tant, and Surfers for AuƟsm), at least two (2) port-o-johns should be rented and 
placed in the immediate vicinity of the event. This will keep event parƟcipants and spectators from 
overwhelming the bathrooms to our business located in the downtown area.   

If you have any quesƟons, please let me know.  Thanks! 

Sincerely, 

MaƩ 

MaƩ 



2

 
 

 
 

 
 


